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Gautho, Julia

From: John <jxmulry@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 3:33 PM
To: Gautho, Julia; Goldstein, Jamie (jgoldstein@ci.capitola.ca.us); City Council
Subject: Item 8B

hello neighbors 
 
Please don’t spend 840K to redesign Stockton bridge come on. What good is the RTC paying for the parking diversion if 
you direct 5% of our annual budget to a not problem. The CalPERS payment is going to keep being higher than predicted. 
The rainy day is here. It’s long past Ɵme to be saving.  
 
 
Warmly JM 


